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Overall, Portland provides a relatively balanced mix of housing types.  Currently, single family houses make up 
nearly 60 percent of Portland’s housing stock.  As a result of Portland being largely developed with limited 
opportunities for single-family residential development, the vast majority (81 percent) of new housing units are 
expected to be in multi-family units.  The supply of multifamily units is expected to grow by 105,000 units, far 
exceeding expected single family growth of 27,000 units.  Even though the new growth is skewed towards 
multifamily housing types, the overall mix in 2035 is still relatively balanced with 47 percent being single family 
houses. 

Although the housing mix will shift, the share of the land area zoned within the City of Portland remains consistent 
with Single Family Residential covering about 42 percent of the Portland’s land area.  The mixed use commercial 
areas and multi-family residential areas only make up about 10 percent of the land area, with the balance largely 
in industrial areas and open space. 
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School Enrollment  
A growing community raises concerns about school 
enrollment and the impact on school facilities. While 
the percentage of households with children is 
expected to decline by three percent, the total 
number of children is expected to increase. While 
forecasting accurate long range school enrollment is 
complicated, aligning strategies to expand choice for 
households with children while making upgrades to 
existing school facilities are important aspects to 
meeting the anticipated need.  


